
Department of Computer Science  

Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind  

Event: One-Day Seminar on ‘Computing Skills’ 

20th May, 2023 

 

 



Attendance Chart of the Participating Students 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Report of the Event 

A one-day Seminar was organized by the Department of Computer Science, Hindu 

Kanya Mahavidyalaya on 20th May, 2023. The subject of the seminar was 

‘Computing Skills’. In this seminar, Mr. Sunil Kumar, General Manager from 

Msoftcode gave information about computing skills to the students. Mr. Sunil 

Kumar said that today is the age of computers. It is important for students to have 

knowledge of computers. The use of computers has increased in government and 

private departments. He told that how we can create a file in a new way in the 

computer by doing any modification and represent it to the other person. In such a 

situation, students should have knowledge of computer. About 28 students 

participated in the seminar. Managing Committee Chairman Dr. Anshul Singla and 

Principal Dr. Poonam Mor congratulated the Computer Science Department for 

successfully organizing the workshop. In this workshop, Ms. Nidhi, Mrs. Sunita, 

Mrs. Shivani, Mrs. Nischal, Ms. Surbhi from Computer Science Department were 

especially present. 

 

 

 



Glimpses & Media Coverage of the Event  
 

 

 


